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23rd May 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Vehicle gates and access to school 
 
From Monday 2nd June the vehicle gates will be locked between 2:45pm and 3:30pm. Parents/carers 
will not be able to drive on to the school site between these times. This is to keep the children at 
both Colmers Farm Primary and Rubery Nursery School safe.  
 
There have been several occasions this half term alone whereby parents have gained access to the 
school site and driven around to the main office at alarming speeds putting staff, adults and children 
at risk.  
 
Should your child need to be collected early for a medical appointment which cannot be booked 
outside of school hours please ensure you factor this into your journey to collect your child. 
 
Should you have any questions at all please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 
or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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